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After the 2011-12 Economic Impact Studies were released, a correction was needed
regarding overnight accommodations and lodging.

After reviewing the analyzed results and original survey responses a more accurate
depiction of overnight accommodations was determined. The following are a result of
those who answered yes to overnight accommodations.

The majority of respondents (59.2%) frequented an indoor facility with most
choosing a bed and breakfast followed by a hotel/motel.

Approximately 26.1% camped during their visit to the Great Allegheny Passage.

7.3% of trail users choose a mixture between indoor lodging and camping during
their visit to the Great Allegheny Passage.

6.2% choose to stay with friends/family or personal vacation home along the trail.
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